
February 18, 2024 

15 S Church St., Zeeland, MI 49464 

616.772.2866 

www.firstzeeland.org 

office@firstzeeland.org 

Message: Stop Looking Elsewhere 

Scripture: Colossians 2: 16-23 

Preaching: Pastor Shawn Gerbers 

 

Sermon Notes 

 

Offerings 

Welcome to First CRC. We are so glad you’re 

here! 

If you have children 3 months through 3 years 

old, you can safely entrust them to our nursery 

workers, who will care for them during the  

service. The nursery is located just below the 

Sanctuary and can be accessed by going down 

the stairs near the back entrance. 

Restrooms are located just below the  

Sanctuary and can be accessed by going down 

the stairs near the back entrance. 

After the service, please join us for  

refreshments which are located in the room just 

off the Sanctuary. 

Ministry Shares: Monies to help with mis-
sionaries, training, starting new churches, 
denominational services, as well as synodi-
cal and fundraising expenses. 

 
Special Collection-Parkview:  Monies to  
support Parkview Adult Foster Care Home 
in Zeeland. 

 

 

Welcome 



Church Calendar 

 

 

 

Helping Hands will meet Tues-

day, Feb. 20, at 9:00 AM. 

 

Council will meet Tuesday,  

Feb. 20, at 6:30 PM. The  

Elders and Deacons will meet 

separately following the  

conclusion of the Council  

Meeting.  

 

Wednesday night dinner|  Our 

next dinner is Wednesday, Feb-

ruary 21.  Our menu is Tacos, 

Mexican rice, chips and cheese, 

and ice cream for dessert.  See 

you at 5:30!  

 

Gems and Cadets will meet from 

6:15-8 PM on Wednesday even-

ing.  

 

Coffee Break will meet Thurs., 

Feb. 22, from 10-11:15 AM. 

 

Prayer Meeting | Each week 

members from First Church are  

invited to come and pray to-

gether at 11:00AM on Thurs-

day. All are welcome. Meet at 

the office. 

 

 

Calling Elder | In need of prayer 

or a visit?  Howard Hoeksema is 

the Calling Elder for February. 

His phone number is 

616.212.5386.  If you cannot 

reach him by phone, please 

email him. 

 

 

Bad  weather policy: If there is a 

winter storm warning, blizzard 

warning, tornado watch or warn-

ing one (1) hour before a sched-

uled event that event will be can-

celled.  If the schools have can-

celled, all activities at church will 

be cancelled.  In all other cases, 

check WOODTV 8, woodtv.com, 

jq99.com, or the church’s face-

book page for information. 

 

College Student Baskets|LET'S 

SEND OUR COLLEGE MEN 

A  BOX OF LOVE FROM 

FIRST!  We only have 3 young 

men in college right now... let 

them know we think of them of-

ten and miss them back home!

There will be a basket in the back 

of the church for you to put your 

notes, gift card, candy etc. 

We  hope to send the box to them 

the week of March 10. 

  JONATHON KOLLEN is in 

graduate school at the University 

of Wisconsin-Milwaukee. 

  NATHAN KOLLEN  is at 

Wayne State University in De-

troit. 

  JACOB TAYLOR  is at Cedar-

ville University in Cedarville, 

Ohio. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Unfading Truth| You might be 

interested to know the Bible has 

an appendix! When you use it 

carefully, the Apocrypha, a collec-

tion of ancient writings simi-

lar to, but not quite like, the Bi-

ble can help you better under-

stand God's Word. Learn more 

about it along with the rest of us 

as we read the Bible each week-

day. Be sure to sign up for a daily 

reminder at UnfadingTruth.com. 

 

First Reformed Church hosts au-

thor Lynn Austin| We would like 

to extend an invitation to mem-

bers and friends of your congre-

gation on behalf of our JOY 

Group of First Reformed Church 

of Zeeland on Thursday, March 

14, 2024, at 2:00 pm. We will 

meet in the sanctuary of the 

church. The sanctuary entrance 

and the parking lot are located at 

125 E. Lincoln Avenue, Zeeland, 

MI 49464.  Our guest speaker will 

be author, Lynn Austin, from 

Holland, Michigan. The JOY 

Group holds monthly events for 

First’s older adults; however, all 

are welcome to attend.  Please 

RSVP to Connie at 616-990-5277 

by February 29, 2024 with the 

number of people from your con-

gregation you expect to attend so 

that we can plan for seating and 

refreshments. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Church Announcements Community Announcements 

Care and Prayer 


